
Twin Valley Schools 
Special Board of Education Meeting 

April 6, 2017 6:00 pm 
 

Minutes of the BOE Work session on April 6, 2017 
 
Those present were Rosemary Neaderhiser, Juanita Morris, 
Jeremiah Van Doren, Robert Miller, Lorraine Pecenka Warren 
McDougal and Ray Swearingen; Administrators Craig Gantenbein, 
Steven Kimmi, and Curtis Nightingale; Superintendent Fred Van 
Ranken. 

President Van Doren called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm 

The agenda for the meeting was adopted 7-0.  

President Van Doren appointed Curtis Nightingale, Bennington 
Jr./Sr. High Principal as the temporary clerk for the evening.   

The Board of Education, principals, and superintendent discussed 
information related to goal areas for the upcoming school year. No 
action was taken.  

President Van Doren adjourned the meeting.  

 
 


